Conservation Division K al ] S as Phone: 316337-6200
266 N. Main $t., Ste. 220 - Fax: 3163376211
Vichita, KS 67202-1513 Corporation Commission http:/ /kee ks.gov/

Pat Apple, Chairman Sam Brownback, Governor
Shari Feist Albrecht, Commissioner

Jay Scott Emler, Commissioner

March 6, 2017

Vincent Qil Corporation
200 W. Douglas Ste 725
Wichita, KS 67202

Re: Ringwald 1-21
NE/4 Sec, 21-288-21W
Ford County, Kansas
15-057-20969-00-00

Dear Sir or Madam:

This letter is to inform you that you have been granted an additional extension of time in which to
close the drilling pits associated with the Ringwald 1-21 well.

The original 365 days for closure expired on 12/07/2016. This extension will expire 06/07/2017. No
additional extensions will be granted. In the event there is water standing in these pits, please
dewater and dispose of fiuids in an authorized disposal facility to expedite closure. Extension of this
time frame automatically extends the time period for filing the closure of surface pit form, but not the
time period for filing the waste transfer form (CDP-5).

Failure to close the pit prior to the expiration date shall result in a monetary penalty in accordance
with K.A.R. 82-3-602(a).

Please complete the pit closure form (CDP-4) through Kolar (Kansas On-Line Automated Reporting)
at hitps://kolar.kgs.ku.edu.

If you have any questions in this regard, please do not hesitate to contact Kathy Haynes at (316)
337-6243.

Sincerely,

Eepn O Pl

Ryan A. Hoffman
Director

Cc: File
District
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VINCENT OIL Suite 725 » 200 W, Douglas » Wichita, Kansas 67202

CORPORATION (316) 262-3573
\ §/ February 24, 2017

Kansas State Corporation Commission

266 N. Main, Ste 220 KCC WICHITA
Wichita, Kansas 67202-1513 FEB 27 2017
Attention: Jonelle Rains RECEIVED

Re:  Closure of Drilling Pit
Request for Additional Extension
Ringwald #1-21
906° FNL & 1792’ FEL 21-28-21W
API # 15-057-20969-00-00
Ford County, Kansas

Dear Ms. Rains:

Vincent Oil Corporation is requesting an additional extension to the requirements for pit closure
for a reserve pit associated with the above referenced well. By letter dated 12/8/2016 we
requested a 120 day extension beyond the original required closure date of December 7, 2016.
By letter from the KCC dated December 9th, 2017 Vincent Oil Corporation was given a 90 day
extension to close the pit or file for an additional extension. Such closure or request for
extension would need to be accomplished by March 7th 2017.

Since that extension date our dirt contractor has done additional work at the site, but an
inspection of about a week and a half ago {on or about February 13. 2017) showed that the site
still needed some additional drying before final closure. While our contractor thinks the pit might
be ready for closure by the March 7th deadline there is still some doubt as to if that is possible.
Thus we are therefore requesting an 30 day extension beyond the current closure time frame of
March 7, 2017. '

Should you or the field staff have any questions or require additional information with regard to
this request concerning this pit please contact me at the above letterhead address or telephone
number. |

Si;lcerely, '
- A A= e phg™—
M.L. Korphage P.G.

Geologist
Vincent Oil Corporation

Xe:  File
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266 N. Main 51., Sie. 220 ; Fax: 316337621
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Jay Scott Emler, Chainman Suam Brownback, Governor

Shari Feist Albrecht, Conmissioner
Pat Apple, Commissioner

December 9, 2016

Vincent Oil Corporation
200 W. Douglas Ste 725
Wichita, KS 67202

Re: Ringwald 1-21
NE/4 Sec. 21-288-21W
Ford County, Kansas
15-057-20969-00-00

Dear Sir or Madam:

This letter is to inform you that you have been granted an extension of time in which to close
the drilling pits associated with the Ringwald 1-21 well.

The original 365 days for closure expired on 12/07/2016. This extension will expire on
03/07/2017. We urge you {o make every effort to close these pits within this time frame. In
the event there is water standing in these pits, please dewater and dispose of fluids in an
authorized disposal facility to expedite closure. Extension of this time frame automatically
extends the time period for filing the closure of surface pit form, but not the time period for
filing the waste transfer form (CDP-5).

Failure to close the pit or request an additional extension prior to the expiration date shall
result in a monetary penalty in accordance with KA.R. 82-3-602(a). An additional pit
extension may be renewed upon request, but no pit permit extension shall be extended
beyond six months after the original deadline.

Please complete the pit closure form (CDP-4) through Kolar (Kansas On-Line Automated
Reporting) at https:/kolar.kgs.ku.edu.

if you have any questions in this regard, please do not hesitate to contact Kathy Haynes at
(316) 337-6243.

Sincerely,
d . b /\

nl7/b--
Ryar’ A. Hoffman
Director

Ce: File
District
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VINCENT OIL ¥KCCWICHITA Suite 725 » 200 W, Douglas » Wichita, Kansas 67202

CORPORATIORN {376) 262-3573 |

DEC 09 2016 ‘
W RECEIVED

December 8, 2016

Kahsas State Corporation Commission
266 N. Main, Ste 220
Wichita, Kansas 67202-1513

Attention: Jonelle Rains

Re:  Closure of Drilling Pit
Request for Extension
Ringwald #1-21
906’ FNL & 1792’ FEL 21-28-21W
"API # 15-057-20969-00-00
Ford County, Kansas

Dear Ms. Rains:

Per our telephone conversation of this date Vincent Qil Corporation is requesting an extension to
the requirements for pit closure for a reserve pit associated with the above referenced well. We

are requesting a 120 day extension beyond the original required closure date of December 7,
2016.

We have made several attempts to complete the pit closure, as evidenced by the attached
invoices for work performed at the site, but have been unsuccessful. The fact that the acreage
where the pit is located under overhead irrigation during a good portion of this last year has to a
certain extent added to our difficulty completing closure. A site inspection by our dirt contractor
on this 'date indicated that the pit is still too wet to close. Thus we are requesting this 120 day
extension in hopes that the current crop will be off by that time frame.

Should you or the field staff have any questions or require additional information with regard to
this request concerning this pit please contact me at the above letterhead address or telephone
number.

Smcerely,

M.L. Korphage P.G. ‘
Geologist
Vincent Oil Corporation

Xc:  File




